
NEW EYE CARE CLINIC
COMING SOON
We're thrilled to announce that the Tulalip Health
System will offer complete in-house optometry
services starting in April!

We're investing nearly half a million dollars to
provide you with the best possible care. 

You'll be in good hands with Dr. Spillane and her
team, who have provided care at the clinic for the
past eight years.

We can't wait to provide you with eye care!

Chronic Disease Management 

Prescription Glasses and Contact Lenses

OUR SERVICES:

SCHEDULE AN APPT TODAY!
Dr. Rachel

Spillane
360-716-4511

Comprehensive Eye Examinations

Pre and Post-Operative Surgical Care


